
Lakewood PAC Minutes 
Tuesday October 6, 2020 

Attendees: Caralyn Laviolette, Leah McNall, Bryan Johnson, Liz Franke, Camille McFarlane, 
Denise Lecouter, Corinne Uniat, Monica Granbois, Nicole Cyr, Sarah, Monica Powell, Carla 
Bodman, Pam Chandla, Lisette Hay, Erica Selzler, Jillian, Crystal West. 

Adopt last meetings minutes: Liz, Carla 

Vice Principal’s Report – Camille 

 SD 62 catchment review- new elementary and middle schools by Westhills to open in 
2022. Lakewood alumni not affected. 

 Friday October 9 the annual Turkey Trot will take place. 

 Halloween is coming to Lakewood- Kids are encouraged to dress up. 

Principal’s Report – Bryan 

 Beginning of the year has been about implementing new health and safety protocols. 

 93% of the school population is attending in person classes. 

 451 students enrolled at Lakewood this year 

 Pizza- gr 5 students will not be able to help this year, will need more parent volunteers. 

 Guidelines for pizza/hot lunch are on the SD 62 website 

 Big THANK YOU from the teachers & staff for carrying over the classroom funds from 
last year. And for the new nature playground which is getting a lot of use. 

 Water station & water fountains are all open. 

Treasurer’s Report – Monica G 

 There is a bursary cheque still outstanding that will be paid from the gaming account.  

 $50 to be paid for our SPEAK membership. 

 Gaming funds- we will be notified next month how much we will be receiving.  

 Need to pay for the hot lunch ordering system since we have decided pizza will be 
happening 



 This year there will be fewer expenses i.e.: less fieldtrips, less cultural events. But there 
will also be less revenue as we will not be doing a fall dance & possible no yearend 
event. 

New Business 

Donation letter- are we going to do it this year? Discuss next meeting 

Art Cards- Corinne 

We can do art cards safely, need to decide if we do it for Christmas or in the spring. 

Spirit Wear- Carla & Denise 

Gr 5 hoodies need to be done. 
No samples to try on this year. 
Ordering will be through hot lunch system again. 


